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Our Strength Will Grow Through Community

The pandemic has made a lot of us feeling isolated. But we want to let you know that you
belong to our community. Everyday we make a difference in peoples lives, one patient, one
procedure at a time. Endoscopy is the epitome of teamwork. Together we are stronger!

Free 1 CNE Virtual Webinar

Please join us on a free webinar provided by Merit
Endoscopy!
When: September 19, 2020, Saturday
at 4:00 CST
Invite will be sent to your email to register.
Thank you to Nathan Jenkins for making this
educational webinar possible!

Scholarship Opportunity!

Now is the time to get certified!
NTSGNA is giving away 1 scholarship for
CGRN Certification Exam and 2 Associate
Program/Advanced Associate Program .
Requirements are:
1. Current member of SGNA. 
2. Must show proof of passing the exam to be
reimbursed by NTSGNA.
3. Must serve as a NTSGNA Board of director for a
year.
If you are interested, please email us at
northtexassgna@gmail.com

From:
The officers of NTSGNA


